James Russell

From: Bowman, Christina <Christina.Bowman@claconnect.com>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 5:14 PM

To: James Russell

Subject: RE: [External] GMU-1709-21

Hi James,

Yes we can extend.

Thank you!

Christina M. Bowman, CPA

Principal

Higher Education

Direct 410-308-8064 Mobile 410-294-2563

CLA (CliftonLarsonAllen LLP)
Christina.Bowman@claconnect.com

We'll get you there.
CPAs | Consultants | Wealth Advisors

Send me your files with secure file transfer.

From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 2:00 PM

To: Bowman, Christina <Christina.Bowman@-claconnect.com>
Subject: [External] GMU-1709-21

You don't often get email from jrussell@gmu.edu. Learn why this is important

Hello:

Our current contract is set to expire on March 28, 2024. At this time we would like to renew the contract for another
one year period at the current terms, conditions and pricing. If you are in agreement please respond in the affirmative.
No further paperwork will be required.



Thank you.

James F. Russell
Purchasing Director

The information (including any attachments) contained in this document is confidential and is for the use only of the
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message. Any distribution, disclosure,
or copying of this message, or the taking of any action based on its contents is strictly prohibited.

CliftonLarsonAllen LLP




